
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,                        18th March 2022 

 

 

 

At Thornhill Academy we are delighted to support the 'Wear Share Care' fundraiser this half term.  

 

Friday 18th March is Global Recycling day, and as apart, of increasing awareness about textile 

recycling and in conjunction with Cask for Kid charity we are collecting textiles.  

 

Together we are going to save a huge amount of unwanted clothing going to landfill with the added 

bonus of raising lots of cash to help local children and young people in our area. 

 

For every tonne of clothing collected, Cash for Kids will receive £400, plus we'll all be helping to 

protect the environment at the same time. 

 

 

Clothes that can be donated include; 

 Sportswear 

 Suits 

 Dresses 

 Jackets 

 Scarves 

 Baby clothes   

 Handbags  

 Belts 

 Hats  

 Paired shoes 

 

We ask that the clothing be brought to Miss Crossley in Room 13, by Wednesday 30th March. 

 

Kind Regards,  

 

Miss Crossley  

Teacher of Geography and History 

 


